
W.H. Ballard
newsletter

reading

what's on in
February

weekly fundraisers

Black history month

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION
OPENS FEB 7TH
FAMILY DAY FEB 17TH
CHOCOLATE BAR FUNDRAISER
FEB 14TH - MARCH 6TH 
REPORT CARDS SENT HOME
FEB 20TH
SCHOOL COUNCIL
MEETINGTHURS FEB 20TH
6:00PM
PD DAY FRI FEB 28

PIZZA: Available for purchase
($2 a slice) through School Cash
Online or cash. Every
Wednesday 2nd nutrition break.
POPCORN: Available for
purchase every Friday at 2nd
nutrition break. $2 a bag (CASH
ONLY) in various flavors.
MILK: Available for purchase
Tuesday and Thursday 2nd
nutrition break. Chocolate &
regular milk available for $1 per
small carton (CASH ONLY).

February marks Black History and Heritage
Month in Ontario and Canada, where HWDSB
classrooms highlight the history and
achievements of people of African heritage.
Students and staff participate in activities to
celebrate Black culture and recognize the
contributions of Black Canadians.

Principal: A.Giardino • Vice Principal: T.Shearer • School Council Chair - Holly Kerwin
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SCHOOL SPIRIT DAY "SWEET
TART DAY" STUDENTS ARE
ASKED TO WEAR PINK, RED,
PURPLE OR WHITE TO SHOW
THEIR SCHOOL SPIRIT.
GRADE 6-8 FRIENDSHIP DANCE
THE CONCESSION STAND WILL
BE OPEN WITH A VARIETY OF
SNACKS AVAILABLE FOR
PURCHASE. 
CANDYGRAMS HAVE BEEN ON
SALE ALL WEEK AND WILL BE
DELIVERED.

Friday february
14th Spirit Day

School Cash online
W.H Ballard is trying to become
a cashless school! We will
accept cash still, however we do
encourage you to use
Schoolcash Online. 

Reminder to parents and guardians to report student absences and lates by using
the School Messenger system. ALL visitors and parents must report to the office
upon entry to the school. Parents / caregivers are not permitted to take their child
to their classroom if they are late. The office will take them or call for another staff
member. Once instructional time has started it is important to limit any distractions
around the school and to keep the building a safe environment for all.

School messenger

whballard@hwdsb.on.ca   •  905-547-1689  •  @whballard_hwdsb
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Grad pictures will be occurring in
April; more details next month.

https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/#/home
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/#/home

